
 

 
 
DATE:                   November 3, 2020 
  
TO: Stephanie Moore, Admin Police Fiscal Mgt 
 
FROM: Nora Gardner, M/WBE Division 
 
DEPARTMENT: Police 
 
SUBJECT: M/WBE Memo for Child Response Initiative Grant FY 2021 
 
The M/WBE Office reviewed the request and documentation submitted by the Police Department for 
the Child Response Initiative Grant FY2021 to determine compliance with the City of Greensboro’s 
M/WBE Program Plan.  This contract falls under one of the categories currently excluded from the 
scope and application of the M/WBE Program Plan.   
 
The M/WBE Program Plan states on page 4, section III - Scope of M/WBE Program, (f) Personal 
Services grants or contracts involving the unique abilities or style of a particular individual. 
The unique qualifications of the Child Response Initiative Grant currently exclude it from the scope 
and application of the M/WBE Program Plan.  Kellin Foundation is the selected grant recipient and 
will self-perform 100% of the work.  The appropriate affidavit was provided. 
 
Please be reminded that during the performance of the contract, if there are any changes, the 
Department and Prime Contractor must contact the M/WBE Office for approval before making 
any changes. 
 
 
NG 
 
Cc:  Allison Staton, M/WBE Coordinator 


